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ESSENTIAL REQUIREMENT 

 

 
At our AGM in October 2024, we will be seeking to replace two of 
our officers, as they have announced they will be retiring. 
 
As a result, we will need to appoint a new Secretary and Chairman, at 
the AGM.  
Both roles form an essential part in the daily running of our 
association, without which it cannot continue. 
 
If you are interested in either role, please telephone 01963 33160 for 
further information. We look forward to your consideration. 
 
Many thanks 
WDGA 

 


